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Dear members, 

  

Throughout 2020, several national associations of conservator-restorers sent surveys 
to their members in order to assess their professional and economic situation 
following the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic, and the more or less strict lockdowns 
it induced in Europe. The E.C.C.O. Committee thought that these surveys would be 
interesting to study, as they might offer a snapshot image of the profession during 
these most difficult times. The attached document presents an analysis of the 
questions asked in ten surveys in different European countries regarding 
conservators-restorers, and of some of the answers presented by practicing 
professionals. Indeed, a few trends seem to characterize our profession, which are 
worth examining and will be thoroughly investigated by the CHARTER project. 

  

Best regards, 

  

Éléonore Kissel 

Elis Marçal 

for the E.C.C.O. Committee 
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